
From: Marianne Zubryckyj  
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 10:26 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 312 Glendale 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I kindly request that you postpone action on the development at 312 Glendale.  It seems that the 

developer has not addressed any of the issues raised by council and by our neighborhood.  Until 

these issues are adequately addressed, it seems counterproductive to discuss any plans.  Please 

hold the developer accountable!  All green space is precious for its natural beauty and vital for 

dealing with storm water and other environmental concerns. 

 

Sincerely,  

Marianne Zubryckyj 

125 Kenwood Avenue 
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